
Kelley Park Committee 

June 22, 2020 

Meeting Minutes 

Present:  Scott Doucette, Dorcas Gordon, Jack Doucette, Alex Sobolov, Kerry Mattson, Les Dion 

 

Field Work Update:  Les reports that the Select Board is going to reconsider whether we can go forward 
with all park projects.  They seemed favorable to using the funds this year.  At the meeting on July 6th 
they will make a decision.  We discussed whether to hold off on the tball field work as well.  It was 
agreed that we should start all work after the last concert of the season. Les will communicate with 
Northern Dirtworks.  Jack said that he checked on companies for treating the infield on the baseball field 
but has had no response as yet.  You need a special license to do that work.   

Architect:  The group was brought up to date on our meeting with the Architect, Jessica Cook.  She 
seemed very excited about the idea of designing and wants to give us a deal as she is part of the 
community.  We are awaiting her proposal.  Les commented that if the town does the field work that 
maybe the Babe Ruth Commission could help with the design costs.   

Basketball Court:  Dorcas asked where we stand on striping of the court.  Les explained that when they 
looked at the site there are a lot of cracks in the pavement.  She has asked Mark Bucklin to get a price to 
resurface the area to see if it is worth doing that first.  The basketball backboards are still down.  Alex 
said he will check to see if the school is able to put them back up or if we need to wait till the new 
Superintendent starts. 

We will plan to meet again once we have the proposal from Jessica for the Press box work. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Leslie Dion 

 

 

 

 


